
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are pleased to see that Covid numbers continue to fall within our local community whilst the number of 

people being vaccinated is increasing. This means, as a school, we can very cautiously start to re-look at our 

risk assessment to allow the school day to slowly get back to ‘normal’. This started two weeks ago with the 

children being allowed to play outside with other children from different bubbles in their year group. We are 

now starting to think about some outdoor ‘end of year’ activities, which can be accessed by walking or pri-

vate transport, and Years 5 and 6 are being offered the opportunity to visit Fairplay House in Essex for some 

outdoor and adventurous activities. Please be assured, all our changes are inline with the latest Government 

Guidance and are under constant review. 

Regards, Ms Helm 

Our Attendance Management Service procedures are now fully back to their pre-covid     

position. Therefore, if your child is regularly absent, or late being dropped-off/picked-up, 

please expect that you will start to get letters, requests for meeting and ultimately fines 

from the London Borough of Newham. 

It is ESSENTIAL that all absences are being reported using our STUDYBUGS app. 

GOOD ATTENDANCE 

AND PUNCTUALITY 

ARE ESSENTIAL 

SAM (our School Attendance Mascot) joined in with our 

Friday whole school Zoom assembly and visited those 

classes who had 100% attendance and punctuality last 

week. We are very keen for a second visit so please 

make sure your child is in school, every day and on time 

(unless they are unwell!) 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“Is it better to give than to receive?” 

What are the different type of charities? 

What are the benefits of being charitable? 

Why is the concept of ‘charity’ integral with different faiths and those with no faith? 

We don’t always have to give money; what else could we ‘give’ to others? 

 

Please email Mrs Drake on: 

6oclockclub@northbeckton.ttlt.academy 

breakfastclub@northbeckton.ttlt.academy 

for more information or to book places. 

Eid al-Fitr 

For children and families who are celebrating 

Eid next week, we hope you have a great time. 

Please can you let the school know if your child 

will be absent  for religious observance as this 

will be classed as authorised absence. 
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